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COURSE NUMBERING SYSTEM
Courses numbered 400-499 are open to both upper division 
undergraduate and graduate students. Courses numbered 500-599 are 
considered graduate coursework but may not count toward the 30 hour 
minimum for the Masters degree. Courses numbered 600-999 are regular 
graduate courses counted toward the graduate degree.

Effective Fall 2015, implementation of changes in the course numbering 
system occurred. Students should always discuss with the graduate 
advisor any concerns or questions about the graduate numbers.


